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NOTICE (Dated: 20.02.2021) 

(Sub: CU REGISTRATION – INFORMATION FOR BLOCKED CANDIDATES) 

Six lists have been published in our website (stream-wise, that is, B.A (Honours and General), B.Sc 

(Honours and General) and B.Com (Honours and General)) indicating the names of the students whose 

registration applications have been blocked by Calcutta University. 

This is the second such list (the first list was published on 13.02.2021). Following that notice dated 

13.02.2021, many candidates have done the needful to get their blocks removed, but a significant number 

of students have not responded at all. It is very likely that they will not be allowed by CU to sit for the 

semester 1 examinations that will commence soon. 

In view of the above, a final opportunity is being provided by the College to regularise the matter. The 

listed candidates should report at the College office by Tuesday (23.02.2021) with all relevant original 

documents and have the errors rectified. Those who are outstation candidates (as per local or permanent 

address) may send scanned copy or copies of relevant original document(s) (in jpg format, size 35-45 kb 

for photo and signature and 80-90 kb for marksheet and caste certificate) to cityreg2020@gmail.com by 

22.02.2021. The copies should be of the proper size and present a clear impression. 

Late or incorrect response may lead to rejection of registration application or debarment from sitting in 

CU examinations. The College shall take no responsibility in such cases.  
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